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Term dates 

2021/2022 

Closes: 8 April 2022 

Opens: 19 April 2022 

Closed: May Day 2 May 2022 

Closes: 27 May 2022 

Opens: 6 June 2022 

Closed: Inset day 24 June 2022 

Closes: 21 July 2022 

2022/2023 

Closed: Inset day 1 Sept 2022 

Opens: 2 September 2022 

Closes: 14 October 2022 

Opens: 31 October 2022 

Closes: 16 December 2022 

Closed: Inset Day 3 January 2023 

Opens: 4 January 2023 

Closes: 10 February 2023 

Closed: Inset day 20 Feb 2023 

Opens: 21 February 2023 

Closes: 31 March 2023 

Opens: 11 April 2023 

Closed: May Day 1 May 2023 

Closes: 26 May 2023 

Opens: 5 June 2023 

Closed: Inset day 23 June 2023 

Closes: 21 July 2023 

Attendance 

    W/C  23/05/22 

1st Y5 98.77% 

 2nd  Y3/4 95.68% 

3rd Y6 94.74% 

4th Y1/2 93.53% 

5th Rec 92.86% 

Well done  

Year 5! 

Parents should call 
the office on 01422 
831971 to report a 
pupil absent. This 
should be done on 

the 1st day of 
absence and all 

subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 
Reception - Poppy G-B - for her amazing 
improvement and determination in phonics.   

 

Class 1/2 - Orla T -  for her superb effort in 
phonics. She has been working hard on her 
sounding out and blending new words. She has a 
fantastic attitude to learning and always tries her 
best. Well done!   

 

Class 3/4 -  Erin W - for always being focused and 
on task at all times, despite distractions around 
her. Well done Erin! 

 

Class 5 - Hollie-Jo S -  for taking greater 
responsibility for her learning and the choices she's 
making in class.  

 

Class 6 - Meila G - for her excellent use of effective 
vocabulary in her writing. 

 

Trinity Academy St. 
Peter’s 

9 St Peter’s Avenue, 
Sowerby Bridge, Halifax, 
HX6 1HB 

PE Dates  

Reception – Friday  

Class 1/2 – Friday 

Class 3 – Monday 

Class 4 – Swimming 

Monday 
 

Class 5 – Tuesday 

Class 6 – Friday 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER  
 

Class 1/2 - Luiellah-
Flower 

 

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNER 
 

Class 3/4  - Jack M 
Class 5 - Zak H 

Class 6  - Megan H 
 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 



 

 

Other news and reminders this week 

Nut Free School 

As a reminder, 

please be aware 

that due to 

allergies NO nuts are allowed 

in school. 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Breakfast Club & OOSH 

Please bear in mind that booking is required for Breakfast Club and OOSH.  

This can be done via the My Child At School app, or by phoning our school office. 

This is so that we can ensure we have the correct staffing levels and can plan out any 

activities accordingly. 

This week’s Friendship Ambassador Shout Outs go to: 

• Finn B - for being fair in football. 

• Izzy W - for playing nicely with her friends. 

• Poppy G-B - for playing nicely. 

• Zak H - for being a good ref. 

 

 

Earthshot TASP Eco-Committee Ambassadors 

We are pleased to announce that the following children have been selected to join our Earthshot Eco-Committee. Our 

application and interview processes were challenging but after consideration, these children’s 

presentations demonstrated the imagination and energy that we are looking for.  

Congratulations to Emelia B, Oscar T-H, Lottie G, Caiden R, Madison B, Lola-Rose D, Jude M, Mia F, 

Seren B, Jack M, Mira K, Ethan M and Zachary D! 

Goodbye Ducklings! 

The children have had a fantastic time 

looking after and playing with the 

ducklings. 

The ducklings have now gone to a new 

home! 

Thank you to all of our children for 

looking after them so brilliantly, and to 

all parents/carers who came to visit 

them. 

Clubs  

Next half term we plan on running the following clubs: 

• Family Games - Monday @ 3:20pm - 4:20pm  

• Badminton (KS2 only) - Wednesday @ 3:20pm - 4:20pm  

• Eco-Committee Club (Ambassadors only) - Thursday @ 
3:20pm - 4:20pm  

• Football Club (KS2 only) - Friday @ 3:20pm - 4:20pm  

Letters will be sent out after half term to give children the 
opportunity to sign up. 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

The children have had a wonderful time celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

in school today. 

They have been out enjoying our ‘Street Party’ and taking part in activities such as 

hook-a-duck, chalk painting, face painting and penalty shoot-out. 

We’d like to thank you for all of your contributions!  

From the hampers to the raffle tickets your donations have been much 

appreciated. 

 

 

We want to wish all of our children and families a happy half term. School starts again on Monday 6 June! 


